If You Were Not at the Class Meeting on Tuesday (5/8), Here is What You May Have Missed
· A request was made for volunteers for the fundraising committee.  If you are interested or have ideas, see Wendy Weinbeck (committee chair).

Fundraising ideas discussed:

· Selling our lab jackets at the end of this tri to 1st tri students

· The first group/class to volunteer to help with kids’ activities at lyceum will receive $400.00.  Seven to nine people per day will be needed for three days during lyceum with different activities such as a trip to Wacky Waters.

· Possible fundraiser at lyceum

· At the beginning of next tri we will be hosting the 4th tri/1st tri party(just like the one that was held for us.  This is of no cost to the class(paid entirely by student council.  See Brent Warner if you would like to help.

· Wednesday (5/16) is faculty appreciation day.  There will be an event held in the courtyard…see Brent Warner for more details.

· Halfway party RSVP deadline has passed.  66 students returned their sheets for a total of about 125  people.  This was ~33% of the class.  The event will be held at Abbey Station.  More details forthcoming.

· The organ histology has been moved to May 30 due to an all school assembly on the original date.

· PSAF Executive Committee elections will be held on Thursday, May 31.  Self nominations are due by May 15th.  Positions available are 

· President

· 1st vice president

· 2nd vice president

· Treasurer 

· Secretary.  

1st vice president is in charge of the clinic badge ceremony and 2nd vice president is in charge of Spizz night.  Our own PSAF rep, Tara Kennard, is running for secretary.  Please show your support and vote!!

· The food court in West Hall courtyard will be opening May 21.  Workstudy eligible students are needed.  See Lora in student services for more information

